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“Kindling Afresh the Gift of God in Us” 

2nd Timothy 1:1-12 

Where Christ is Center 

& People are Family 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

September 21 from 9am-

6pm: Men's Day at the 

Refuge in Brinnon, WA 

September 22nd: The Start of 

Sunday School & Discussion 

Groups (adults and kids) 

 

  

ONGOING GATHERINGS 
 

SUNDAY 

Prayer Gathering: 9am 

Sunday Service: 9:30 am 
 

MONDAY 

Women’s Bible Study: 5 pm 

— Haag’s Home 

 

TUESDAY 

Men’s Bible Study: 8am — FH 

Women’s Bible Study: 1 pm 

Youth Group: 6:30pm — MPB 
 

WEDNESDAY 

Adult Bible Study: 2 pm — 

MPB 

Young Adult Group: 6:45pm  

 

THURSDAY 

Munchkin Meetup: 9 am — 

MPF 

 

 

MPB=Multi-Purpose Building 

FH=Fellowship Hall 

Keyport Bible Church  –  September 15th, 2024 

WELCOME 

To give to the church, there are offertory boxes in the back of the sanc-
tuary and at the backdoor of the MPB. There is also a button for giving in 
the Herald and on our website. 

Today: Church 

Congregational 

Meeting 

Please join us today, after 

service at 11:15 am, in the 

sanctuary for a church 

congregational meeting. 

 

 

 

As a reminder, regular AWANA club nights start September 

25th @ 6:22 pm. We will not be meeting this week. 

Contact Kevin Armstrong if you have questions:  

 Kdarmstrong05@yahoo.com 

OUR PASTORS 
 

Support Pastor: Mike Chinn 

OUR LAY ELDERS 

Ronn Goodnough 

Al Royal 

Bill Sibbett 

Kevin Armstrong 

Operation Christmas Child  

Volunteer Needed! 

It is about that time of year again! KBC is looking for 

someone excited about  leading the outreach to pack 

boxes filled with gifts to bless children in need around the 

world this season. 

Operation Christmas Child provides leaders resources to 

needed to present and lead the operation at KBC. 

From mid-October to mid-November, the Operation 

Christmas Child leaders guides KBC in packing shoeboxes 

for children, and then coordinate drop-off the third week of 

November (November 18—25, 2024). 

If interested, please connect with our church office. 

mailto:Kdarmstrong05@yahoo.com

